
2023 North Wixom Road Sinkhole

August 28
A sinkhole appeared on 
North Wixom Road 
between Pontiac Trail 
and Maple Road.

Crews were on the 
scene to block off traffic.

September 1
Wixom Road was 
paved.

The road reopened 
for traffic later that 
afternoon.

August 29
Discovered the sinkhole 
resulted from a leaking 
portion of the Tribute Drain 
that deteriorated over time.

Contractors began digging 
into the road to expose the 
stretch of pipe that needed 
to be replaced.

August 30
Contractors replaced 
70 feet of the 12-inch 
pipe, restoring the storm 
system’s integrity.

August 31
Crews worked along side 
the Road Commission for 
Oakland County to prepare 
the road to be paved. 

Crews worked 
around the 

clock to 
complete 
repairs in 
5 days! 
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